
LEGAL NOTICE 
Town of Onondaga, 2023 Tax Roll and Tax Warrant 
Notice is hereby given that I, Kathy Dwyer, Receiver of Taxes for the Town of Onondaga and State of 
New York, have received the Tax Roll and Warrant dated December 27, 2022 for the collection of town 
and county property taxes within the Town of Onondaga for the year 2023. Tax payments will be 
received in-person from 8:30 AM – 4:30 PM, by mail or online. No cash payments are accepted per a 
resolution of the Onondaga Town Board. Make checks payable to Kathy Dwyer, Tax Receiver, and drop 
off at or mail to: Tax Receiver Office, Onondaga Town Hall, 5020 Ball Rd., Syracuse, NY 13215; or pay in-
full online by e-check or credit card at ongov.net/etax. Please take further notice that taxes may be paid 
on or before January 31, 2023 without an interest charge. The penalty schedule on all tax payments 
received or on any mail postmarked after January 31, 2023 is as follows: February 1 – February 28 = one 
(1) percent added fee; March 1 – March 15 = one and a half (1½) percent added fee; and March 16 – 
March 31 = one and a half (1½) percent added fee plus a two dollar ($2) second notice fee. Questions? 
Contact Kathy Dwyer at 315.469.0483 or kdwyer@townofonondaga.gov from 8:30 AM to 4:30 PM, 
Monday – Friday during tax collection. Pursuant to provisions of the law, the tax roll for the year 2023 
for the Town of Onondaga will be returned to the Onondaga County Commissioner of Finance on April 3, 
2023.     
 


